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Meadowbank Schools Project (SSD 9343) - Request to cease operational audits

Dear Ms Hirst,

| refer to the request to cease operational audits for the Meadowbank Schools site, submitted to the
Department of Planning and Environment (NSW Planning) on 21 October 2022.

NSW Planning has reviewed this request and has determined that at least one more operational audit will
be required before NSW Planning can accept the cessation of operational independent audits.

This decision was made as the Project only commenced operation on 26 April 2022 and NSW Planning
has still been in receipt of complaints since the commencement of operation. Therefore, NSW Planning
would prefer the project to have been operating for at least twelve months and to see the findings of at
least one more audit before agreeing to the cessation of the operational independent audits.

Please resubmit your request once another audit has been completed and submitted to NSW Planning
for review.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Elizabeth Williamson on 02 8289 6610.

Yours sincerely

I

Rob Sherry
Team Leader Compliance - Government Projects
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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